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LC38 is dangerous, cruel, and wrong.

At worst, LC38 would serve to leave people defenseless and get innocent people killed. A home intruder will not
come in with a locked up firearm. Anything that slows access to a home defense weapon, or makes it inaccessible to
some family members, will only get good people killed.

At best, all it serves to do is criminalize being a victim. This bill wouldn’t do anything to stop pr punish perpetrators
of the crime. It only serves to punish victims of crime.

This is as un-American as it gets and anyone involved with pushing for these types of laws should be ashamed of
themselves.

Brian Peck
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